Paul Fessler, PE.
Assistant Vice President, Nuclear Operations

Fermi 2
3 6400 Nrrth Dixde Hwy., Newport, M1 48166
~ . Tel: 754 586.6326
Detroit Edison
10CFR50.73 %
October §, 1998
NRC-98-0133

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Cont: o! Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

Subject:  Licensee Event Report (LER) No. 98-007

Pursuantto 10CFRS50.73(a)2)(iv), Detroit Edison is hereby submitting the enclosed
LER No. 98-007 which documents the inadvertent deenergization of safety buses 65E,
72E, 13EC, and 72EC when the EDG 13 output breaker opened during performance of
surveillancetesting. This deenergizationresulted in several ESF actuations.

There are no commitments made in this LER. Please contact Norman K. Peterson at

(734) 586-4258 if you have any questions.
Sincerely
Ve A

cc:  Regional Administrator, Region 111
B. L. Burgess
G. A. Harris
A. J. Kugler
M. V. Yudasz, Jr.
Region I11
Wayne County Emergency Management Division
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